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TO NOTE 
 
SACRE FINANCE 
 

1. Purpose of Report 
 
Members of SACRE are requested to note the current SACRE Finances. 

 
2. Supporting Information 

 
2.1 There has not been any spend as yet in this financial year (2015-16). 

 
In the previous financial year (2014-15) there was spend of £1,963.00 related 
to: 
 

• Consultancy from Oxford Diocese 

• Annual Report 

• Newsletter 

• Conference attendance 

• Resources 
 

2.2 There remains a total of £6,300.00 available for SACRE in this financial year, 
broken down as follows: 

 

• £2,600.00 of core funding. 

• £70 remains from the £1,300.00 retained form Montem. 

• £3,630 from Dedicated Schools Grant 
 
 

 


